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N O T I C E – VIRTUAL PLATFORM

The Secretariat of the Working Group to Prepare a Draft Hemispheric Plan of Action to Follow-up on the Declaration of San Salvador on Citizen Security in the Americas presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group, wishes to remind the delegations that, in keeping with the Working Group’s work plan, the virtual platform will remain open until February 23, 2012, to receive the contributions of the responsible authorities of the MISPA and REMJA.
The delegations are kindly reminded that in order to participate in the platform they should forward their respective points of contact to the Department of Public Security (via Ariana Szepesi, Specialist – e-mail: aszepesi@oas.org / tel: +1-202-458-3412), at their earliest convenience.  

The virtual platform may be accessed at:  http://community.oas.org
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